Longman's Hill Community Primary School Myrtle Avenue, Selby, YO8 9BG

Email:admin@longmanshill.n-yorks.sch.uk





Headteacher: Mrs J Elcock

Chair of Governors: Mrs S Porter

Longman's Hill Primary School is a NUT FREE School

"GROWING HEARTS AND MINDS TOGETHER"

20th July 2023

Dear Parents

Children in Class 4 will be taking part in Forest Schools next half term.

This will take place on Friday afternoons, within the school grounds, from 8th September until 27th October 2023 Inc.

Weather can be changeable and we will be outside for most of the afternoon.

Children can come to school in their Forest School kit, on a Friday, with a change of footwear, warm outer clothing and/or sun hat.

Kind regards

Mrs S Kenny Class Teacher













